## Levesque, Jennifer

**From:** Janice Phenis

Sent: Sunday, September 05, 2021 2:18 PM

**To:** cityclerk

**Subject:** Request for input at Tuesday City meeting

Please consider adding pickleball courts at City tennis courts. Pickleball is, in my opinion, more popular than tennis and a LOT of fun.

Thank you, Janice Phenis

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]